My name is Hannah Imberman. I am a Senior Girl Scout in Troop 802. I am working with Friends of Marine Stadium, a group that is seeking to restore Miami Marine Stadium (website: www.marinestadium.org). Prior to my involvement with FMS, I co-authored MiMo Mania, a booklet on Miami Modern architecture in Bay Harbor Islands. In recognition my work on behalf of architectural preservation and education, my co-author, Kira Feldman, and I were the proud recipients of the 2008 Distinguished Community Service Award from the Dade Heritage Trust. I am continuing my commitment to architectural preservation by researching and publishing a second book, If Seats Could Talk, documenting memories of the Miami Marine Stadium and I invite you to become involved in this project!
 
The Miami Marine Stadium, designed by Hilario Candela and constructed in 1964, is often described as “magical.” The stadium was once home to power boat races, sunrise services, political rallies, and concerts by such artists as Queen, Lynyrd Skynyrd, and Jimmy Buffett. Now, it sits dormant, in limbo between decay and restoration.
 
The Miami Marine Stadium occupies a very dear place in many South Floridian’s hearts. Please participate in this project!  By documenting your Marine Stadium memories in writing and sharing them with me for possible inclusion in my book, you will help to raise public awareness of this magnificent structure’s current plight. It is my hope that future generations have the opportunity to appreciate the beauty and understand the history of this truly unique South Florida structure.  

Please join me by writing about your experiences at the Marine Stadium. When were you there? What did you do? Who did you see? What was memorable about it? Your write-up does not have to be long, and in fact should be no more than one page. If you have some old photos, please send them along as well. You can email your submission by sending it to:  ifseatscouldtalk@gmail.com. 

I hope to publish my book in the spring of 2010. Hopefully, by promoting the significance of this landmark, we will all be able to, once again, attend “magical” events at the stadium!
 
Your response is greatly appreciated! Please email your submissions - or let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Hannah Imberman

